
GROVE WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL           
Achieving and celebrating success for all…….  

Newsletter Friday 6th July 2018 (Issue 252) 

Attendance Stars for last week are 

KS1...2CA with 99.3%                                     

and KS2... 3F/C and 4T/A both with  99.7%   

FANTASTIC! 

 

Stars of the Week!    

                        

 

Blue Class Sandy Nichols-Birch 

Green Class Jessica Finch  

Yellow Class Ronnie Stringer 

1ST   Amber Dyer 

1AS   Florence Coshever 

1JF   Clarke Reed 

2G/B  Ollie Bruns 

2CA   Oliver Beckett 

2EL   Kavya Patel    

3DS   Whole Class 

3F/C  Whole Class 

3KO   Whole Class 

4TA   Holly Palombella 

4CS   Scarlett O’Connor 

4LS   Daniel Leach 

5CS   Bethany Dennis       

5HR   Danny Curran  

5HT   Keira Scarf 

Diary Dates ….  

Dinner Menu C 

Sunday 8th July—Greenpower at Dunsfold Park. 

Monday 9th July—pm—Selected children at      

District Sports at Garons. 

Monday 9th July—PAGWPS AGM 2.30pm in the 

Family Learning Room. 

Tuesday10th July—7pm—Year 6 Production. 

Wednesday 11th July—7pm—Year 6 Production 

Thursday 12th July—Reception water play day. 

Play Buddy of the Week—Tyler Sleap 

Play Leader of the Week – Jack Harlow 

Greenpower News…..On Saturday 30th June 

the Greenpower Team from year 6 raced the 
three cars that they had designed and built at 

Ford’s Dunton. 
The Team worked hard together and supported 
all the Grove Wood cars no matter which car 

they had worked on. 
At the end of the day Team Grove Wood came 

away with 6 trophies. They came 3rd in the Sla-
lom, 2nd in the Drag and 1st in the Sprint. They 
were also awarded the Ford Dunton overall win-

ners’ trophy and the Greenpower overall win-
ners’ trophy. The trophy we are most proud of, 

however, is the Best Presented Team trophy 
which is given to the team showing the best at-
titude and sportsmanship, not just within their 

own team, but towards the other competitors 
as well. 

 
We would like to dedicate this win to Adam 

Brigden who helped us to get the funding to 
start the team. On Sunday we go to the Top 
Gear track (Dunsfold Park) where we race 

against around 90 other teams.                                                                                            
Good luck Grove Wood! 



Sports Day 

Monday 25th June brought sun 
and sports day to Grove Wood 

Primary.  

The event was enhanced by the 

wonderful weather, where the 
children 

displayed 
their val-

ues and 
sporting 
skills across a range of activities. A 

huge well done to all the children in-
volved, es-

pecially 
those at 
both ends 

of the 
school: well 

done to our reception children for 
taking part in your first sports 
day and a sporting salute to our 

year 6’s for taking part in their 

final sports day event.  

Thank you to the 

huge parent sup-
port at the morning 
and afternoon 

events and con-
gratulations to To-

paz house for an-
other KS2 success 

and to Emerald 
house in KS1 for 

their winning effort!  

Mr Seaman.  

Thinking of trying a new 

sport?                                                                                  

….See our Club Links.    

www.sufccommunity.co.uk for 

Southend United Community 

Cup. 

www.academysoccerfc.co.uk 

for Academy Soccer FC. 

 

FINISHING DATES FOR CLUBS 

MONDAY                                       FINISH DATE 

Yr1/2 Mini Tennis                                                      16th July 

Green Power/ Netball/Yr 1 / 2 Dance               9th July  

Years 3/4  Monday Gymnastics l     19th July 

TUESDAY 

All Little Musketeers Clubs      17th July  

THURSDAY 

Year 1/2 Gymnastics       12th July 

FRIDAY 

Year 1 /2 Multisport/Bird of Prey/ Year 1/ 2 Football/                13th July 

Year 5/ 6 Badminton/ Year 4 Netball/ Year 1/ 2 Volleyball         13th July  

PAGWPS AGM Meeting will take 

place in the Family Learning Room 

on Monday 9th July at 2.30pm. 

Please try and attend as this is an 

important meeting.                                                           

Pre-Loved sale and Adventure Island 

and Marsh Farm tickets will be on 

sale outside the school on 12th July 

at 2.45pm. 

Warm weather…. 

with more  warmer 

weather on the way 

may we remind you, 

that all children should apply a high 

protection factor sun cream before 

school in the mornings, and wear a 

sun hat (available to purchase from 

the office) in a bid to limit the dam-

aging effects of the sun on the chil-

dren. 

As always a filled water bottle should 

be brought into school every day. 

Request….we are always in need 

of  good quality books up to the age 

of 11/12 and would welcome any 

donations. 

Late Items… the amount of items 

being dropped off late by parents is 

increasing. This impacts the main 

office and interrupts teaching. Please 

ensure that your child is fully pre-

pared for the school day. If items 

must be dropped off late, please en-

courage your child to check with the 

office at break time to avoid class 

disruption. 






















